
M E M B E R S H I P 

Members not only continued to give the Oriental Institute very 
generous support but contributed $14,903.44 to the Nubian salvage 
emergency. Mr. William R. Boyd deserves special thanks for having 
participated personally in the Institute's first campaign at Beit el-
Wali and for supplying the funds for the expedition's power launch, 
a real necessity for keeping the Nubian staff supplied with essentials. 

It is gratifying that our Membership rolls continue to increase. 
Thanks, we know, are due in large part to many of our Members who 
continue to interest their friends in the work of the Oriental Institute. 
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